
 

During the renovation, year-round staff is  
housed at Starr’s Mill High School.  

 

Public Office Hours:  Monday – Thursday 
8 a.m. – 11 a.m. and 1 p.m. – 4 p.m. 
(Office closed Friday – Sunday) 

 
Rising Starr staff will be on vacation June 23 – July 9, 2017, and the 
office will be closed. 
 

Due to the rewiring taking place in the South Complex, phone 
service may be periodically interrupted. Email will be the most 

reliable way to reach both Rising Starr and Starr’s Mill staff. 


